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Equality, Responsibility, Respect, Resilience, Challenge 
Dates for 
February 
26th  Book Fair 3:15pm - 4:00pm Small 
  Hall 
27th  Book Fair 3:15pm - 4:00pm Small 
  Hall 
27th  PTFA Meeting 7pm 
March 
1st   Silver Birch Class Assembly 2:30pm 
1st  Book Fair 3:15pm - 4:00pm Small 
  Hall 
2nd  Book Week Dress up day 
5th   PTFA Bake Sale 3:15pm 
9th   Yr 6 Trip to Wick Court/Activity  
  Week 
12th  Yr R Mother’s Day Assembly and 
  Stay & Play 1:45pm 
12th   Aspiration Day 
14th  Yr 2 SATs Meeting for Parents  
  2:00pm 
15th  Years 3 & 4 Spelling Bee 
19th  Years 5 & 6 Spelling Bee 
20th  Nursery Open Morning 10:00am 
20th   Lime Class Assembly 2:30pm 
22nd   Nursery Open Afternoon 1:00pm 
22nd   Cherry Class Assembly 2:30pm 
26th   Oak Class Assembly 2:30pm 
27th  Lilac Class Assembly 2:30pm 
28th  Last Day of Term 4 
April 
16th  First Day of Term 5  

Headteacher’s Blog 
 

Thank you to all who            
participated in gaining      

sponsorship for our Golden Mile last term.       
We’ve raised £2,158! The classes have begun          
to spend their share and we have some exciting 
activities lined up with the other half! Check out 
our photos in the KM! 
 
The children are now starting to run their mile a 
day in school and are logging their miles too.    
They are aiming for a Marathon distance! (26 
miles) 

 

 

 

Could we please ask all parents/carers to 
continue to check your children’s hair       
regularly.  If you would like an information 
leaflet, these are available from the school 
office.  Thank you. 

School uniform/trainers 
This week there have been a number of pupils 
not wearing appropriate footwear to school. 

Our Uniform Policy states: 
Footwear 

The school wants all children to grow into healthy 
adults. We believe that it is dangerous for children to 
wear shoes that have platform soles or high heels and 
we strongly discourage the wearing of such. Neither 
do we encourage the wearing of trainers to school. 
This type of footwear is damaging, in the long term, 
to growing feet and is only appropriate for sports, PE 
or leisurewear. Neither is it in keeping with the smart 
appearance of a school uniform. Children should wear 
black shoes or boots. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In exceptional circumstances, where your child has 
outgrown or damaged their shoes, please provide a 
note with an explanation and when you anticipate 
replacing them. 

From September we shall not be allowing any      
logo-ed footwear to be worn as school shoes       
(e.g. Nike/Adidas) 

   

   


